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October 31, 2019 

Mr. Greg Dangler 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
4601 DTC Blvd. Suite 130 
Denver, CO 80237 
 
RE: Mid-Continent LST, Permit No.  M-1982-121, Notice of non-Compliance with other Required 

Government Agencies 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dangler: 
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division), has been made aware through various 
communications with local jurisdictions that you may no longer be in compliance with other applicable 
Federal, State and Local permits that are required.  To date the Division has not received any formal letters 
of non-compliance from these jurisdictions.  However, as a reminder pursuant to C.R.S. 34-32.5-109 (3), 
you are required to comply with city, town, county land use regulations.   

It is the Division understands that there may be issues with RMR’s Garfield County Special Use Permit.  
Please advise the Division as to how you are working to resolve these potential non-compliance issues.   

RMR is reminded of the commitments they made to the Division on February 22, 2017 (see attached).  
This commitment includes resolving BLM compliance issues as well as reporting to the Division progress 
being made towards that effect.  Please send written quarterly updates no later than December 31, March 
31, June 30, and September 30 for the previous quarter.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Amy 
Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203.  
Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
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Enclosures: 
February 22, 2017 RMR commitment letter to DRMS 
 
Ec:   
Robert Wagner, RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Russ Means, Minerals Program Director, DRMS 
Jeff Fugate, AGO 
Jessica Lopez Pearce, Colorado River Valley Field Office, BLM 
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February 16, 2017

Amy Yeldell

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety (" DRMS") 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RECEIVED

FEB 2 2 2017

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
MININGAND SAFETY

RE: Mid -Continent LST, Permit No. M- 1982- 121, Commitment Until Amendment is Submitted

Dear Ms. Yeldell, 

As requested in the letter dated January 17, 2017 from the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and
Safety (Division), RMR Aggregates, Inc. (RMR) is committed to the following: 

The active operation will not make any further disturbances in the area identified as being out of the
approved permit boundaries. 

RMR will provide the Division with copies of all material submitted to the BLM

Upon submittal of the BLM Plan of Operations ( POO) modification RMR shall provide the division

with a progress update quarterly until the matter is resolved. 
Within 60 days of the BLM POO modification approval RMR will submit an amendment to the

Division. 

o The amendment at a minimum will incorporate all affected lands within the permit

boundary. 
o The amendment will modify all exhibits to meet the standards of the current Rules. 

RMR agrees that if any of these stipulations are violated the Division may set this matter for a hearing
before the Mined Land Reclamation Board. 

Sincerely, 

v / 

Gregory Dan r
414

President

RMR Aggregates Inc. 

Phone: (310) 492- 5010

Email: gdangler@rmrholdings.com

Cc: Russ Means, Senior EPS / Field Office Supervisor, Grand Junction DRMS

Jessica Lopez Pearce, BLM Colorado River Field Office

9301 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 312, Beverly Hills, CA 90210
www.RMRHoldings.com


